
January 3 – January 6 

Bulldog Bulletin 
 

GENERAL 

• Report cards were issued last Thursday 
o Please complete the form that was attached and return it to school 

 
 

STUDENTS 

• Blankets and sweaters are not to be brought to school 
o Please wear jackets if you are cold during the school day 

• Hats and caps are not to be worn in the building 
o Beanie/sock caps can be worn outside on cold days 

• This week’s PBIS Winners: 
o K – 2nd : Tie 
o 3rd & 4th : Tie 
o 5th & 6th : 5th Grade 
o 7th & 8th : 7th Grade 

• Bark Mart will be this week 
o K – 4th : Wednesday 
o 5th – 8th : Thursday 

 
FACULTY & STAFF 

• Teachers needing whistles for duty can pick them up from office 

• Check Google Calendar for upcoming important dates 

• Check our school’s Google Classroom daily for any updates and information 

• PGP’s need to be submitted 

• SLT’s need to be saved but please DO NOT submit until given approval by 
administration 

• We will begin implementing a new “competition” between the grades for PBIS 
starting this week 

o Please discuss the guidelines and rewards with your homeroom 
 
 


